
 

C 31 (2019-20)                                                                                                Date: 22/07/2019 

 

To, 

Primary School Parents (Grade Nursery -Grade 3) 
 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 A "Parade of Books" is a special event where children dress up in homemade costumes as 

their favourite book character and march while carrying the corresponding book (carrying a 

book is optional) 

Learners from Grades Nursery to Grade 3 will be celebrating Book Parade in the school on 

Friday,26th July 2019 within the school hours. 

The learners will dress up as their favourite story character from the stories that they have 

read so far.  

The learners will be encouraged to speak about the following: 

 The book title 

 Author of the book 

 The character they represent 

 Why they chose the character 

We request you to please avoid elaborate face makeup and buy costumes. 

The children should feel comfortable and should be able to put on their own costumes. 

For learners from grades 1-3, please do send in their uniforms along with the learners in case 

they wish to change the costume after the parade. 

 

Thank you  

Team SVM 

 

 


